
 
 

 

Celebrate National Engineering Month with  

GAMES-McGill! 
 

The Graduate Association of Mechanical Engineering Students at McGill University 

(GAMES-McGill) is contributing to National Engineering Month this March through a 

Graduate Research Day. This academic showcase, with two potential mini-symposia 

(poster and oral presentations), will highlight the multi-disciplinary research being 

conducted within the Mechanical Engineering Department by its graduate students and 

post-doctoral fellows.  

 

The Call for Abstracts has been distributed. If interested in participating in the Research 

Showcase, please fill out the Abstracts Application Form, and email it directly to 

games.pgss@mail.mcgill.ca.  

 

10 March 2016 

McConnell Engineering Lobby 

2:00 – 4:00 PM 

 

 

mailto:games.pgss@mail.mcgill.ca


Name:

Program: (ex. MEng1, PhD 2)

Supervisor(s): 

Desired Presentation Method: 

Hosted by the Graduate Association of Mechanical Engineering Students at McGill University

Title:

Keywords:

Abstract: 
(Max. 200 words)

Student Information

Poster Presentation Abstract:

Title:

Keywords:

Abstract: 
(Max. 200 words)

Oral Presentation Abstract:

Thursday, March 10th, 2016, 2:00pm-4:00pm 
 

Deadline to Submit: 
Friday, February 19th, 2016 games.pgss@mail.mcgill.ca


